
-----Original Message----- 

From: nancy_jester@fc.dekalb.k12.ga.us 
[mailto:nancy_jester@fc.dekalb.k12.ga.us]  

Sent: Saturday, October 08, 2011 9:14 AM 
To: Cheryl L.H. Atkinson 

Cc: Ramona Tyson 
Subject: ITBS testing dates 

  
Dr. Atkinson, 

I am writing to let you know that I continue to get emails from parents who 
are very upset about ITBS being given at Halloween.   It appears to them 

that we are not responsive to their legitimate concerns and that we aren't 
flexible enough to admit that perhaps, in hindsight, this was not the best 

testing window.  As the Mom of 3 small children, 2 of whom will be taking 
the ITBS, I am sympathetic to these concerns.   

 

It is my fervent hope that we will consider making a change here.  Our 
testing scores are already a public relations disaster so we can use all the 

help we can get to provide our students the best opportunity to perform 
well. Halloween testing seems risky to me.  

 
Thank you for hearing me out on this matter. I stand ready to support and 

assist you.  
 

--Nancy    

 


